
Welcome to the Ann Reid Early Childhood Center community!

The 2021-2022 school year is bound to be a great one! You and your student are joining a

school community with some amazing teachers, specialists, and support staff all led by the

incredible Principal AJ. We encourage you to be involved in the classroom happenings as well

as the many social opportunities, fundraisers, and other events outside the classroom. Your

enthusiasm and participation are directly related to the success of many of these events and the

school year as a whole! That said, we encourage all families and caregivers to consider some

involvement with our Home & School organization - we have a range of volunteer opportunities

that vary in skill set and time commitment and happily agree to all assistance offered! If you

would like further information or details on any Home & School related items, please connect

with us via our Facebook group or email at arecchs.president@gmail.com

Cheers to a great year ahead!

Sarah King

Home & School President, 2021-2022


